
 

18. 7. 25  

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

 

 

We are looking at providing a wider range of resources and activities for our children to engage in during 
lunchtime breaks. Research shows the importance of play in our children’s development, their happiness and 
well-being. This year, I will be starting to develop our outdoor environment, finding the best ways to use our 
available spaces, while locating resources and equipment to encourage children to be imaginative and active 
during their lunchtime breaks.  

To achieve this, I need your help. I am asking for donations to create a resource rich environment to facilitate 
a variety of play types. Please could you look around your home and ask your friends and family for anything 
that you would happily donate for this great cause.  

Examples of the types of donations are below, but feel free to go off list based on the types of items we are 
looking for. 

* toy cars/ role play toys (farm)               * children’s building blocks/ materials           * lego 

* role play toys (children’s doctors kit)       * dress up clothes        * materials suitable for den building         

*  craft/ drawing items      * crates/ small planks of wood     * car tires      * old bags/ suitcases 

Also looking for large storage solutions, if anyone has anything available? 

Thank you in advance for any donations. Could donations come in with the children, (where possible) who will 
then put them into the hall (similar to harvest festival donations) on Thursday 4th/ Friday 5th September. 
Larger items (I will be around at drop off times  to collect them from you). If these are not suitable, we can 
arrange alternative options.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Norcross 
PE Co-ordinator 


